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Wednesday, 18th July, 2018 
 
 

YEAR 11 Selections 2019 
 

(For 2018 Year 10 Students) 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Wanganui Park Secondary College will be holding a VCE and VCAL information evening on Tuesday 31st 
July, in the Senior Learning Centre, commencing at 7.30pm. Entry will be via the rear of the College. 
Parking is available next to the BMX track. 
 
The aim of the evening is to provide: 
 

• An outline of the VCE program 
• Information on VET courses 
• Information on VCAL program 
• Information regarding the counselling process 
• General advice on unit selection 

 
Students will be provided with information on VCE/VET/VCAL subjects in a Year level meeting earlier that 
day. This provides a detailed outline of units available and information on Year 11. Then over the following 
weeks, students will begin making their course selections for 2019.  
 
This year, to enhance the selection experience, students will attend a pre-selected appointment time-slot, on 
Tuesday 21st August, with their parent(s) to confirm and enter their course preferences. Students applying to 
undertake a VET as part of their selections will then be able to meet with GOTAFE staff, who will be present 
at that time, and complete the required paperwork to finalise this process.  
 
This course submission day will be student-free (for Year 10’s only) to allow them to join their parents for 
this important appointment. 15-minute appointment time-slots will be made available between 10:00 am and 
1:00 pm and then between 3:15pm and 6:00 pm. Details of this will be provided at the parent information 
night on Tuesday 31st July.  
 
We look forward to your attendance at what we hope to be an informative evening. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Graeme Crosbie     Greg Bristol  
Careers Co-ordinator    VCE/VCAL Leader 


